
From: j1fisher@nwi.net [mailto:j1fisher@nwi.net]  
Sent: Sunday, January 17, 2016 9:44 AM 
To: ContactUs 
Subject: [From Web Site] Contact Chelan PUD 
 
From: j1fisher@nwi.net  
Subject: Contact Chelan PUD  
Contact Phone: 509-663-1905  
Body:  

I would like to comment on the rate proposal for high users like bitcoins. I believe stronly that the 
commissioners should consider the long term effects on Chelan County citizens by doing whatever 
possible to keep rates low in the future. I strongly support the proposal to increase the rates for these 
high users however I do think it would be fair to phase in the rate increase on existing users while new 
users should pay the full freight. Thank you. - [Contact Phone: 509-663-1905] 
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